
ISTE 2016 the world’s largest education Technology focused conference will be in Denver in 
June. It would be great for educators in Aurora to show how they are using technology in their 
classrooms and with their students. So I would like to encourage you to submit a proposal and 
share your knowledge with others around the world.  ISTE is accepting proposals from 
September 1-September 30, 2015.  
 
Sharing your information can be done in a variety of formats-workshop (3 hr & 6 hr), lecture 
format, 30 minute snap-shots where you just talk and share what you do and how it was done, 
poster session-is like a “science fair” format where people stop by a booth you have displayed 
your work, model, and answer questions. You can submit presentation proposals by yourself or 
as a team. 
 
Whether you're a newbie or a veteran to presenting, I recommend reading through the ISTE 
2016 Submission Guide carefully to help prepare and give your proposal the best chance of 
getting accepted. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing many Aurora educators at ISTE 2016! 
 
If you want help or have questions, please feel free to contact me at email 
gimmym134@gmail.com  
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